
Dear Steina Vasulka,

April 14, 1994

Thank you for your entry AH SO DESU KA into our
second annual Video Exhibition and Competition held
this year at the MANDALAY Las Colinas Festival of
Arts . We recieved 72 entries from all over the U .S .A .
Out of these entries 22 were accepted for exhibition

and competition .

We are pleased to inform you that your work has
been selected and will be on view from 11 :OOam to
8 :OOpm April 29, 30 and 11 :OOam - 6 :OOpm May 1, 1994,
This year the work will be shown in a gallery space
ajacent to the Mandalay Canal . The awards will be
announced by our juror Genesis P . Orridge at the
exhibition space on Saturday April 30, 7 :OOpm .

Again congradulations and thank you for your
interest and participation .
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